
 

 

      January 3, 2023 
 
 
 
Mr. Patrick Steffensen 
Staff Analyst 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD  57501 
 
RE: EL22-024 Data Request Set 2 
 
Mr. Steffensen,  
 
Attached please find Montana-Dakota’s response to the South Dakota Public Utilities 
Commission Staff’s data request Set 2 for Docket No. EL22-024 issued on December 
21, 2022. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (701) 222-7855.   
 
 

Sincerely,  
 
/s/ Travis R. Jacobson 
 
Travis R. Jacobson 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
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V ~g~~A-DAKOTA 
A Subsidiary of MDU Resources Group, Inc. 

400 North Fourth Street 
Bismarck, ND 58501 
701-222-7900 




